
The 4th Annual Wisconsin Truck Tech Competition will be held on Saturday, May

16, 2020 at Fox Valley Technical College alongside the Wisconsin Truck Driving

Championships. Technician entry fee is $125, which includes two banquet tickets. 

 

Station competitions & the written test will start in the morning. The competition

schedule will depend greatly on how many technicians are registered to compete.

Technicians should expect to get dirty during competition and should come

prepared with proper attire (safety glasses, work gloves, etc).

 

An Awards Banquet will follow at Red Lion Hotel in Appleton, WI where station

winners and the Tech Grand Champion will be announced. Grand Champion

receives entry to TMCSuperTech. (Company will be responsible for the full entry

fee to be paid for TMCSuperTech)

 

Registration information is available at www.witruck.org under the events tab.

We’re also looking for sponsors and volunteers to help showcase the great

technicians we have in the state of Wisconsin. We hope to see you at this year's

competition! 

 

For more information on getting involved in WTTC, volunteering, sponsoring or

general inquires please contact: 

Kim Conradt, WMCA Safety Programs Coordinator

kconradt@witruck.org
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